COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
THE JOHN A. WILSON BUILDING
1350 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004

KenyAaN R. McDUFFIE Committee Member

Councilmember, Ward 5 Finance and Revenue
Chair Pro Tempore Transportation and the Environment
Chair, Committee on the Judiciary

June 11, 2015

Congratulations!

Total Sunshine Inc.,

7th Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony

As the Councilmember of Ward 5, I would like to bring greetings and extend congratulations to
Total Sunshine, Inc. as you celebrate your 7" Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony.

Total Sunshine, Inc. continues to promote happiness and goodwill across the District of
Columbia. You are to be commended for recognizing the achievements of local valedictorians
and salutatorians. Equally important, you continue to provide much needed advice,
encouragement and educational tools for academic success for our youth beyond high school.

On behalf of the residents of Ward 5, congratulations again and we wish you continued success
in the future.

Wacfmest regards,

Councilmember Kenyan R. McDuffie, Ward 5
Chairman Pro Tempore



COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
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KENYAN R. McDUFFIE ) Committee Member
Councilmember, Ward 5 Finance and Revenue

Chair Pro Tempore Transportation and the Environment
Chair, Committee on the Judiciary -

June 23, 2016

Merilyn Holmes, Executive Director
Total Sunshine, Incorporated

2500 Martin Luther King Avenue
Washington, DC 20020

Congratulations!

Total Sunshine Inc.,
8th Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony

As the Councilmember of Ward 5, I would like to bring greetings and extend congratulations to
Total Sunshine, Inc. as you celebrate your 8" Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony.

Total Sunshine, Inc. continues to promote happiness and goodwill across the District of Columbia.
You are to be commended for recognizing the achievements of local valedictorians and
salutatorians. Equally important, you continue to provide much needed advice, encouragement and
educational tools for academic success for our youth beyond high school. I applaud Total
Sunshine’s continued efforts to make a positive impact in the lives of our young people in the
District of Columbia.

On behalf of the residents of Ward 5, congratulations again and we wish you continued success in
the future.

Sincerely,

Councilmember Kenyan R. McDuffie, Ward 5
Chairman Pro Tempore



